
P.G. 
Road Will Open 
The Lighthouse Reservation road 
closed• since the beginning of the,  
war, will be opened for' tourist 
traffic during the Centennial, it 
was announced today by County 
and Coast Guard officials, 

Work has been under way on 
road repairs for some time, but 
the gates may be closed for a time 
following the Centennial until fur-
ther repairs are completed. How-
ever, the public is assured that 
traffic may pass through the scenic 
drive from sunrise to sunset during 
the celebration, whether or not 
completion of work has been ac-
complished. 

Lighthouse Road 
To Be Reopened 
About June 1st 

Congressman George Outland 
has been advised by the United 
States Coast Guard that' steps 
have been taken to authorize 
the opening of the road around 
the Point Pinos lighthouse 
about June 1. 

That is the Substance Of a 
wire received today by Col. 
Charles D. Daly, Pacific Grove, 
from Washington in reply to an 
inquiry from Col. Daly asking 
re-opening of the drive. 

A retired Army officer, Col. 
Daly is, a painter and has been 
actively interested in 

the movement to open the. Point Pinos 
area to the public. It was closed 
during the war. 

It is believed the Monterey 
County ,Board of •Supervisors 
have agreed to repair and 
maintain the drive; which is a 
county road, and that the city of 
Pacific Grove will control traf-
fic at the gate. 
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